S.L.O. Flyers Meeting 7/9/11

Meeting brought to order by President Tony Gallo at 9/10am.

Members present, President Tony Gallo, Secretary Daryl Riekki, Treasurer Bill Lander, Wade Akle, Herman Obrikat, Dave Nowell, Mike Rittenhouse, Paul Genshaw, Gene Kenner, and guest Bill Hintz.

Fist topic Aviation camp went well Y.M.C.A. kids had a good time. Pres. Gallo mentioned a different program for next year. Maybe having the kids come to our field next year.

Fun Fly date is tentative for Sept. 17.

Mike Rittenhouse and Dave Nowell repaired the tool shed door. They also volunteered to replace the door with a new one. The plywood floor to be removed due to critters getting under it.

Gliders safety again in the corner of runway. Talked about using a shorter launch on the pit side so all pilots are at their flight stations.

Helicopters safety guide lines talked about a 50ft zone between copter and pilot. Wade Akle recommended using a different color safety line for this purpose. Pres. Gallo proposed addendum rules for helicopters.

Bill Lander read the treasurers report.

Meeting adjourned at 9:40 am. 7/9/11

Respectively submitted, Secretary Daryl Riekki